
Year 6 Update – July 2022 

Transition Workshops 

Bromley Y, Transport for London and Kooth visited us during the term to do some work with us about 

transitioning to secondary school. It was a good opportunity for us to learn new skills to take in to Year 7 

and ask questions about our worries or concerns about the next step in our journey.  

Year 6 First Aid Training 

Year 6 spent a very hot afternoon learning about basic first aid with Mini First Aid. During this training 

children learnt about CPR and choking, and had great fun putting each other in the recovery position and 

learning about DR ABC. 

 

The Lion King 

Year 6 worked fantastically as a team to perform their very own version of The Lion King. They really 

immersed themselves in their characters and impressed their audience with their singing and dancing 

abilities. The hard work certainly paid off. Photos have been sent home with the children and the DVD 

looks amazing. 

Year 6 Forest School 

After all the hard work and great effort through what has been quite a year, Year 6 was treated to an 

afternoon in Forest School organised by Mrs Deasy. The children rekindled their den building techniques 

from previous years, made soup from vegetables from the school garden and bread. 

 



Catholic Schools Athletics Day 

We spent a day at Norman Park in glorious sunshine competing in a Sports Day against other schools in 

the borough. Every child contributed to our overall score and we finished a magnificent 3rd place overall! 

Thank you to all the parents who helped with transport. 

 

A message from Mrs Connolly 

It has been a real pleasure working with such a lovely group of children and seeing them grow and 

develop throughout the year. Their energy levels were boundless, their enthusiasm endless and their 

ability to strive and succeed limitless.  

I am so proud of each and every child’s personal journey this year - through their ups and downs, through 

laughter and tears. And at the end of it all, we have a group of children ready to make the move to 

pastures new with confidence and the knowledge that they can, and will, succeed in their new schools. 

You have done us, and your parents, proud Year 6! 

 

 

 


